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ACKNOWLEDGMENTS
Section Editors Drs. Robert V. Garner,

Bryan P. G.... and George Waller resigned
this yare The Editors of the Proceedings
and the officers and members of the AauJ­
emy thank Dr. Gamer. Dr. G..... and Dr.
Waller for their tervices to the Academy.

The Editors are grateful to Dr. H. Ald­
ridge Gillespie who acted as a Section
Editor this year for Dr. M. Abdel-Hady.

We are grateful to Mr. James N. Tbomp­
100. Jr. for mmpiling the cumulative index.

The Editors gratefn1ly acknowledge the
assistance given by reviewers of the papers
that were submitted for this volume.


	p148a

